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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.19546

FAQs:
Applicability, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
We are a U.S. 14 CFR Part 91 operator. Are we subject to a TCO
authorisation?

Answer:

For operations performed strictly within the classification of Part-91, EASA does not
require an authorisation under Part-TCO. These flights shall be designated a non-
commercial (General Aviation) flight in the ATS flight plan.
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